
 
 
 

 

  

 

  

 

“Believing is Achieving” 
 

A Short Stay School (medical)  
Home & Hospital Tuition Services 

Bilston Lane, Willenhall, West Midlands, WV13 2QJ 

 

Headteacher: Mr S Pritchard-Jones 

Telephone: 01902 632 719   

www.shepwell.co.uk Twitter: @ShepwellSchool   

 

 
 
 

Monday 16th December 2019 
 

PARENTS’ EVENING  
 

Wednesday 8th January 2020 

 3.00pm – 4.45pm 
   
I am pleased to invite you to the above evening, accompanied by your son/daughter.  I do 
hope that you will be able to attend because it’s a valuable opportunity to continue to 
strengthen the vital ties between school and home and discuss successes and concerns 
directly with subject teachers and pastoral staff. 
 
Each pupil will be given an appointment card and it is the responsibility of your son/daughter 
to ensure that an appointment is arranged with their subject teachers and/or the pastoral 
team. Appointments are available from 3.00pm onwards.  
 
Senior staff will also be available on the evening for informal conversations.  
 
 
If you are unable to attend please email Jayne Hoey j.hoey@shepwell.walsall.sch.uk with 
your child’s name and we will notify his/her subject teacher.   
 
I hope you will find the evening worthwhile and look forward to seeing you.    
 
 
Kind regards 
 

Stephen Pritchard-Jones 
 
Mr S. Pritchard-Jones  
Head Teacher 
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